Attachment A

NOTICE
PACIFIC POWER

Pursuant to Washington Law (including without limitation RCW 80.28.050 and —060) and the
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission's (“Commission”) Rules & Regulations
(including without limitation WAC 480-80-121), Pacific Power has filed with the Commission
an original tariff schedule for electric service in the State of Washington.

Overview

The purpose of this filing is to propose the cancellation of Tariff Schedule No. 108, Energy Star
New Homes Incentive Program. In late 2007, the Company issued a request for proposals
seeking input on how to improve the Company’s energy efficiency measures offered for new
homes. Upon receipt of the proposals, the Company analyzed the responses and developed a
proposal which was communicated to the Washington Demand Side Management Advisory
Group (DSM Advisory Group) at their October 7, 2008 meeting. The proposal included the

following:

e Add energy efficiency measures for new homes to the existing Home Energy Savings
program, Tariff Schedule No. 118.

e Cancel the Energy Star New Homes program offered under Tariff Schedule No. 108 after the
measures for new homes are made available through the Home Energy Savings program.

On February 25, 2009, the Company emailed the DSM Advisory Group to review the proposed
changes previously discussed at the October 2008 meeting and request comments. As no
comments opposing the proposed changes were received, the energy efficiency measures for new
homes were added to the existing Home Energy Savings program on April 1, 2009. The new
homes measures added to the Home Energy Savings program include both a whole home
package which meets Energy Star certification requirements and individual measures. Further
details on the new homes measures offered through the Home Energy Savings program can be
found at: http://www.homeenergysavingspp.net/washington/homes.html. The Company is now
requesting the cancellation of the Energy Star New Homes program, offered through Schedule

108.

The Company respectfully requests approval by June 17, 2009

DATED: May 15, 2009

PACIFIC POWER
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Andrea L. Kelly U/ \
Vice President, Regulation




Attachment B

The proposed tariff sheets to be revised in the Company's currently effective Tariff Schedule No.
108 are designated as follows:

Canceling First Revision of Sheet No. 108.1  Schedule 108  Energy Star New Homes
Incentive Program

Canceling Third Revision of Sheet No. 108.2  Schedule 108  Energy Star New Homes
Incentive Program





